
   

Naples Preschool  

Academy 

1275 Airport Rd. S 

Naples, FL 34104 

Phone 

239-403-7977 

Open Weekdays 

7:00 a.m. to 5:30 

p.m. 

Email 

npa@naplesprescho

olacademy.com 

Website 

www.naplesprescho

olacademy.com 

Sam 

Director 

Janet 

Assistant Director 

December 2022  

Newsletter 

Happy Holidays! 

So glad that hurricane season is over and we can 
celebrate all the Holidays in December. Christ-

mas, Hanukkah, and Kwanza! 

 

Our Thanksgiving Feast was so much fun. Thank 
you to all that came and participated.  We are 

thankful for all our parents, kids and teachers. 

 

Important Dates to Remember 
TBD—Santa Visit 

Dec.5-9, 2022—Clothing drive St. Matts house 

Dec.16, 2022—Holiday Program & Trim A Tree 

Dec.19, 2022– Jan. 2, 2023—NO VPK Winter 
Break 

Dec.23—NPA Closed Merry Christmas 

Dec. 26, 2022—NPA Closed Merry Christmas 

Dec.30, 2022—NPA Closed...Happy New Year 

Jan. 2, 2023—NPA Closed  Happy New Year 

 

A reminder from NPA Staff: NPA closes at 5:30. A late pick up fee will 

be applied to those who pick up after 5:30. The fee is $12 per 5-minute 

increment. If to many late pick-ups are encountered, this may result in 

termination of services.  

Thank you for all your cooperation and support.  



December Birthday’s 

Isabella C—12/7—5 years old 

Diego B—12/13—5 years old 

Yeiden P—12/20—5 years old 

Aiden D—12/27—5 years old 

Sarai D—12 /27—5 years old 

 

Mrs. Janet  12/4 

   Miss. Virginia  12/16 



Infant News 

WOW WHAT A YEAR! 
 
Come along as we celebrate different Holidays 
around the world! 
Not only will we be celebrating Holidays but we 
are going to be celebrating this year and all it 
has given us as we move closer 2023!  
We are so excited to be back in our class room, 
please help us create our family tree by bring-
ing in a family photo for your babies to look at.  
 
Our letters: Gg, Nn, Dd 
Number 6 
Shape Square  
And the color Green  
 
                                                                            
   -Love, Miss. Virginia & Mrs. Lumi  

 
   Please remember! 

 
Put your child's name on their items.  

 
It's the season for being sick so please remem-

ber if your child is sick keep them home. 
 



 One’s News 

                      Happy Holidays! 

 

We are all moved into our own new 

room and so happy. We will be working 

hard on decorating our classroom with 

all of our projects , we work on all 

month. 

 

This month we will be learning: 

 Letter: Gg 

 Number: 6 six 

 Shape: Square 

 Color: Green 

   -Love, Mrs. Cindy 

 



Two’s News 

 

So happy it’s Christmas time, 

we have so many ideas to do 

with the children, along with 

finger songs, singing and lots 

of books to read. We have so 

many projects for you to 

treasure. Happy holidays. 

Love, Mrs. Samara and Miss. 

Jessica 



Three’s News 

 
                                                   
Celebrations Around the World 

  Ho Ho Ho Santa is coming to 
town. Santa has sent a Santa 
cam so he can keep an eye on 
who is naughty and nice.. As we 
wait for the big day we will be 
learning about the letters Gg, Nn, 
Dd the number 6, and the shape 
square. The color of the month is 
green!! Merry Christmas! 

We have no birthdays this 
month! 

 
Parents, please remember that 
we encourage independence in 
my classroom and students usu-
ally perform tasks by themselves, 
so please make sure every-
thing you send with them is la-
beled.  
 
-With love, Tonya   

 



             VPK NEWS 

Our annual VPK holiday program is 

12/16 @ 10:30, with a party right af-

ter.  We will have a sign up sheet for 

the party. Please continue to work 

with your children everyday on writ-

ing their name. Please read to them 

everyday. Ask the children questions 

after you are done reading to see if 

they are understanding the stories. 

Happy holidays to you and your 

family! 

Love, 

Ms. Carol, Mrs. Suerene & Miss .Olga 




